
Dear Parents, Grandparents, and Friends of
SCCS,

During this Advent Season the school
children have been working hard preparing
for the birth of Jesus. The Christmas tree is
glowing in the cafeteria, the classrooms are
decorated, gifts have been made, the
Christmas Program is now a beautiful
memory and the parties are planned and
ready to go. Students in grades 3—8
received the sacrament of Reconciliation
within the last two weeks. You can say that
we have prepared well for the miracle of
Jesus. 

The Christmas season teaches us to prepare
for what is important in life and when you
have prepared well, you deserve to be joyful
for all your work. I’m sure the same thing
happens in your homes. After all the Advent
preparations are completed, you can
celebrate Christmas in a beautiful family
tradition. 

The teachers, staff and administration, wish
our St. Charles families the blessing of
Christmas. Enjoy this time with your family
and have a Merry Christmas and a peaceful
New Year.

December 16 - Dress

like your favorite

Christmas character day

December 20 - Early

Dismissal 1:15

December 21-January
3 - No School, Christmas

break

January 13 - 5-8 Gr.

Spelling Bee

January 13 - End of 2nd

Quarter

Upcoming
Events

Reminders

P R I N C I P A L  N E W S L E T T E R
BY MEGAN SCHEID

THURSDAY FLYER
  A  W E E K L Y  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R

D E C E M B E R  1 5 ,  2 0 2 2   V O L U M E  6 ;  I S S U E  1 7

Follow Us

There will not be a Thursday

Flyer next week as we will be

on Christmas Break.  The

Thursday Flyer will resume on

January 5th.
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C-O-N-G-R-A-T-U-L-A-T-I-O-N-S
Congratulations to the following students who will be participating in the 

2023 St.Charles School Spelling Bee.  This year’s spelling bee will take place
on January 13, 2023, at 1 pm in the school gymnasium.  The winner of our

school spelling bee will go on to represent St. Charles in the Regional Spelling
Bee-date and time TBA.  

Congratulations and Good Luck to our contestants.

5TH GRADE
OLIVIA BARHORST

NICK GRONAS
ANTHONY HINEGARDNER

JACKSON PISEL
CHARLEE REXFORD
NINO RODRIGUEZ

HEZEKIAH THOMAS
COOPER WENDE

EZEIRE WHITE
BRADY WILSON

6TH GRADE
LASYN BARNES

ERIK BROCK
JEHOSHAPHAT EGHAN

ELI FIELDS
RYLEN HEITMEYER

ZOE HUBER
GRACIE MALCOM

CORRIE SCHNIEDERS
LANDON WILSON

D’VONTE WRIGHT-LAWRENCE
GWEN WOLFCALE

7TH GRADE
TREY BLACK

BRADY GARLOCK
GRAYSON TURGON

RYDER UTZ
EDDIE WHITE

8TH GRADE
LUCY BENSINGER
KAITLYN CARROLL

OYINNA EKEH
EVELYN ELLIS
STELLA ELLIS

SOPHIA JOSEPH
KRISTIN PACHLHOFER

OLIVIA VENTURELLA

Arrival and Dismissal Safety
Our arrival and dismissal procedures are
designed with the safety of our students in mind.  
We ask that all school families follow these
procedures to ensure the safety for all.  We
understand that sometimes we are in a hurry but
we also recognize that nothing is so important
that we should risk anyone's safety.  
During morning drop-off we ask that all families
use the designated lanes.  Please do not drop
your child off on the street and have them cut
through parked cars and cross the driving lane, 
 Also be sure to watch for students in crosswalks.
In the afternoon please be sure that you pull
close to the car in front of you so we can get
everyone in the parking lot.  We have also been
having a problem with a few cars backing out on
Cable Rd. rather than waiting to exit the proper
way.  This cannot continue to happen as it could
cause problems on Cable Rd. and it is not
teaching our children the value of the virtue of
patience.  Thank you for your cooperation.

PLEASE HAVE YOUR CHILDREN CHECK
THE LOST & FOUND BOX IF THEY ARE

MISSING THINGS. WE HAVE LUNCH
BOXES, WINTER COATS, SCHOOL

SWEATERS, HOODIES, GLOVES & HATS.
THE BOX IS OVER FLOWING.
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NEWS FROM
OUR PARISH


